
 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

April 23, 2025 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Young Brothers’ Kalohi barge arrived this morning, Wednesday, April 23, 2025, as scheduled, to 
Kaumalapau; however, due to heavy swells the barge could not safely enter the harbor. The 
barge will continue to the island of Moloka‘i, as scheduled, without discharging in Lānaʻi.  
 
Ocean conditions permitting, Young Brothers will attempt re-entry into Kaumalapau tomorrow 
morning, Thursday, April 24, 2025.  Pending successful entry and docking in port, we will have 
special gate hours on Thursday, April 24, 2025, from 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. for the pickup of all 
cargo. 
 
The port of Kaumalapau will close at 11:30 a.m. today, April 23, 2025.   
 
Cargo returning from the port of Kaumalapau and the port of Kaunakakai to Honolulu will be 
available on Friday April 25th, 2025 upon notification. 
 
For the most up-to-date information on sailing schedule changes and cargo availability, visit our 
website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com and sign up for our customer notices at 
www.youngbrothers.com/email-updates/ or follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi.  
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this postponement may have caused.   

 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
 
 

 

http://www.youngbrothers.com/email-updates/

